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Motor Carrier Services Branch 
Port of Entry Section 
15065 S Golden Rd 
Golden, CO 80401 

 
 
November 28, 2016 
 
 
RE:  Open Comment for 8 CCR 1507-28, the Port of Entry Rules for Commercial Motor Carrier Size, Weight and Clearance 
 

Dear Stakeholders and Colleagues: 

If you are receiving this letter, you have been identified as either an interested party or potential stakeholder having 
interest in 8 CCR 1507-28, the Port of Entry Rules for Commercial Motor Carrier Size, Weight and Clearance (“POE 
Rules”). 

The Colorado State Patrol (CSP) Port of Entry Section is preparing to propose amendments to 8 CCR 1507-28, the POE 
Rules, and invites all interested parties and stakeholders to participate in this process.  Included with this letter is a copy 
of these rules with the proposed amendments.  All proposed deletions appear in “strike-out” text and all other 
amendments appear in capitalized red text.  The POE Rules are being amended to address minor issues including 
inadvertent omissions; clarification of applicability; and correction of grammatical and formatting errors.   

Written comments on these rules are invited and will be received for a 30 day period from the date of this letter, 
through December 28, 2016.  Comments sent by US Mail should be addressed to the CSP Port of Entry Section at 15075 
S Golden Rd, Golden CO 80401 to the Attention of Director Nixon; emailed comments may be sent to the branch rule-
making coordinator, Angelina Page, at Angelina.Page@state.co.us.   

The CSP Port of Entry Section is committed to maintaining clear and open communication with all stakeholders and 
interested parties throughout this rule-making process.  Please do not hesitate to contact Director Nixon of the CSP Port 
of Entry Section at 303-273-1870 or the branch rule-making coordinator Angelina Page at 303-273-1864 with any 
questions.   

We thank you for your support and commitment to this process. 

Sincerely, 

 

Angelina M. Page, Esq. 
Rulemaking Coordinator 
Motor Carrier Services Branch 

Want to receive notices of rulemaking events by 
email? 

Please contact the Branch Rulemaking Coordinator 
with your email address and request to be included 
in future notices by email! 
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